
Dear Fourth Graders,
We are so excited to meet you in 
August!  This year our classroom theme 
is “ We are a Rainbow Of Possibilities!”  
We can’t wait to see how much you are 
going to accomplish.  Look out for an 
email with a Flipgrid link to record a 
short video of what you hope to be 
possible this year. Enjoy the rest of your 
summer. WE are looking forward to the 
best year ever.

Love,
Mrs. Marquino & Mrs. Boyle


